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Study Centre Sisters

STUDY CENTRE SISTERS
The Study Centre is a popular afternoon destination for many students in the Senior School

Students come along to work on their assessment tasks and homework or to prepare for
upcoming examinations. They are assisted by Study Tutors who are on-hand to answer their
questions. Currently we have 13 tutors employed by the College.

All are recent College graduates who are pursuing university study. Regular attendees will
most likely have received help from one of the Manthos sisters. Diana, Marisse and Clea are three
dedicated and enthusiastic tutors who love helping students with their work. Clea, 22 is currently
completing a Bachelor of Science/Bachelor of Education (Mathematics) at the University of Sydney
and will graduate at the end of this year.

She will therefore be 'retiring' from Study Centre at the conclusion of this term. Marisse, 19 is
completing a Bachelor of Secondary Education (majoring in English) at WSU and Diana, 18 is
undertaking a Bachelor of Construction Project Management at UTS. Thankfully, Marisse and
Diana will continue to be part of the Study Centre for a few more years.

We look forward to seeing more students in Years 7-12 visiting the Study Centre this term. It
operates from 3pm - 5pm, Monday - Thursday. It is located in L1, L10 and L11 and is a free
service. 

Kelie Munro
Director of Studies
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